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Tree harvesting plan – March 2021 

The trees not highlighted show the areas of pine trees that will be retained in the short term 

to complement the regrowth of native vegetation and preserve and improve local wildlife 

habitats. Protecting native flora and fauna is a key priority for this project.  
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